Agricultural and Processed Food Products

Export Development Authority
(Ministry Of Commerce & Industry, Govt. Of India)

Letter No.: APEDA/New Delhi/2025/00/00196 18.09.2025
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Subject: Reopening of Application Window for Participation in Gulfood 2026, Dubai, UAE (January
26-30, 2026).

" Dear Exporters,

APEDA is organizing its participation in Gulfood 2026, which is scheduled from 26-30 January 2026 in
Dubai, UAE. The previous edition of the Gulfood, organized in 2025, was an immense success. It is
very popular among the importers and exporters of agro products around the world.

The exhibition shall be designed aesthetically for showcasing Indian food products and exclusive for
the Indian exporters. The India pavilion would have a significant no. of stalls in the size 8/9 Sq. Mtrs.
(approx.) and would be allocated to exporters.

In this regard, APEDA is reopening its applicati.on window for online applications from registered
member exporters for participation in Gulfood 2026 under the APEDA pavilion.

Interested  participants  may fil up the online application on the given link
https://itrack.apeda.gov.in/mda/NewTradeFairApplication.aspx

Before submission of the online application, an amount of Rs. 5.00 lacs is to be remitted to the
following bank account:-

Account Name: Agricultural and Processed Food Products Export Development Authority (APEDA)
Account No.: 007105500492

IFSC Code: 1C1C0003445

Bank: ICICI Bank

Branch: Hauz Khash

This amount is only for showing an expression of interest. The final amount will be calculated after
receiving approval from the Government. In case a stall is not allotted to the exporters, the amount

will be refunded.

The last date of submission of the application is 03.10.2025. The allocation of stalls would be done
after fulfilling the Gulfood and APEDA criteria. In case applicants are more than the availability of
stalls, the allocation would be made based on the criteria to be decided by APEDA.

Note: Applicants who have already applied are not required to reapply. They are only requested to
provide their consent to make the payment once the application list is finalized and if they are

selected.

For any query or clarification, you may contact us at apedagulfood@apeda.gov.in .

Thanking you,
. Yours faithfully,

Dr. C.B.Singh
DGM - APEDA

M.T01-04, A Block 3rd Floor Deen Dayal Hasthkala Sankul Trade Facilitation Centre
Block Stadium Road, Bada Lalpur, Chandmari Varanasi, Utter Pradesh 221003
Tel: +91- 0542- 2979288/ POVaranasi@apeda.gov.in



